SO SES VIGNI FOR NOITAGNUOR-OT

D748877188-mo17

Received Feb-17-06 08:39pm



A Community and Technical College

February 17, 2006

Robert L. Shibley Program Manager Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 601 Walnut Street, Suite 510 Philadelphia PA 19106

Dear Mr. Shibley:

President Litecky has asked that I respond to your letter of February 16, 2006. Unfortunately, it appears that recent events at Century College have served as a convenient platform for those who seek to amplify particular messages, and that your organization has received misinformation about those events.

First, it should be understood that Century College is strongly committed to protecting all of the rights of members of its community, including their First Amendment rights. Your letter assumes certain facts that simply are incorrect. For example, your letter asserts that



